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USD 339 to Discuss League Participation
 Jefferson County North Schools will continue discussion on their participation in the Delaware
Valley League in their next regular monthly school board meeting.

 They will discuss this Monday night at 7:30 at the USD 339 district office in Winchester.

 They will also discuss Principal contracts and look to approve a retirement request.


